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I Davis Farm Road
Portland, ME 04103

(207) 648-3107

November 26, 2008

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Adoption of Interconnection Agreement under Section 252(e) of the
Telecommunications Act

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing under Section 252(e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 are an
original and six copies of ComTech’ s letter of adoption of the Interconnection Agreement between
Choice One Communications ofNew Hampshire, Inc. and New England Telephone and Telegraph
d/b/a Bell Atlantic.

Questions that the Commission or interested persons may have regarding this filing should be
directed to me or to ComTech’ s representative:

Richard Minervino, Sr., President
ComTech2l LLC
One Barnes Park South
Wallingford, CT 06492
(203) 679-7200

Please stamp the enclosed copy of this letter and return it to me for our files in the enclosed
self-addressed, stamped envelope. Thank you for your assistance.

ncerely,

Iarah Davis
Regulatory Attorney
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Enclosures
cc: Richard Minervino, Sr.


